
 

 

Goodchild Park Clubrooms Upgrade and Extension Project 

Frequently Asked Questions 

 
What is happening to the clubrooms facility? 
The City is upgrading and extending the existing clubrooms to provide new change rooms, 
improved toilets, kitchen and canteen facilities, and additional storage. Works have 
commenced and will take approximately six months to complete. 
 
What are the working hours? 
Works will be carried out by the contractor between 7am and 5pm, Monday to Saturday. 
From time to time, out-of-hours works may be necessary. In such cases, the City will 
approve works, and the contractor will provide advanced notification to residents within the 
impacted area (where applicable). 

Who can I contact about construction works? 
Immediate queries and complaints due to works happening on-site should be directed to the 
contractor in the first instance – AE Hoskins on 08 9444 1445 or email 
hoskins@aehoskins.com.au. 
 
Every effort will be made to minimise disruption; however, some dust, noise and increased 
vehicle movements may be expected whilst construction is underway. Your patience and 
understanding are greatly appreciated. 

Why is there a sea container installed next to the cricket nets? 
The sea container has been installed by the City to provide some temporary storage for the 
sporting groups whilst the clubrooms upgrade and extension works are underway. 
 
What has happened to the drink fountain? 
The drink fountain, which was located next to the Goodchild Park Clubrooms, needs to be 
removed to allow for the building extension works, as it currently conflicts with where the 
new unisex change rooms are to be constructed. The builder will be relocating the water 
supply and installing a new drink fountain with a dog bowl as part of their works. 
 
Why is there a green dome installed at the entrance to the car park? 

This matter is completely unrelated to the Goodchild Park Clubrooms Upgrade and 
Extension project and was not installed by the City of Cockburn. 

A miscommunication between a community group and Western Power as part of a 
subdivision process has resulted in the electrical pillar being installed in an unfavourable 
location at the entrance of the carpark. As soon as the City became aware of this issue, the 
City has been working closely with the group to ensure the electrical pillar is relocated to a 
more suitable location. 

Are there any changes to the car park being completed as part of this project? 
There are no car park modification works proposed as part of this project. 
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